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SENT CERTIFIED MAIL Z 340 923 836 
SENT BY FACSIMILE 

Public Service Commission 
Attn: Kelly Biegalski 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Fax #: 850-413-6547 

Re: Docket # 99-0797-TC. 

Dear Ms. Biegalski, 

SEP 03 1999 
CMU 

Pursuant to our conversation th3 morning, First Amerlian Telecommunication 
Corporation has made the decision to settle this matter at your recommended $4,000 fine. 
We have outlined our responses in a report submitted to your office approximately two (2) 
weeks ago. As stated in the report, First American has completed all necessary 
corrections pertaining to the apparent violations issued. 
As always, we understand The PSC's need to enforce the rules and provide consumer 
protection. We will continue to work closely with you in order to meet our goal of 100% 
rule compliance and consumer satisfaction. 
If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 954-524-9999 and I will gladly 

assist you. 

Sincerely, 

Guy Thomas Strempack, Esq. 
President AFP 
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